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Galloway , NJ - A team of assessors from the New Jersey State Association of Chiefs of Police 
(NJSACOP) will arrive on Nov. 22, 2015 to examine all aspects of the Stockton University Police 
Department’s policies and procedures, management, operations, and support services, lnterim 
Chief Cynthia Parker announced today. 
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As part of this final on-site assessment, employees and members of the general public are 
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